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417 SE Balboa Avenue, Stuart, FL  34994

772-463-4128 ( 772-463-4129 (fax)

December, 2010
TO:
All VIM Clinic Patients

FR:
VIM Clinic Staff
RE:
Procedures that may lead to an overnight hospital stay
If you are having a procedure at Martin Memorial, an overnight hospital stay may be incurred.  Please note that the VIM Clinic is not able to pay bills for patients. 
There is, however, a pool of monies set aside in Martin County for individuals without health insurance.  Please call the Martin County Health & Human Services to set up an appointment so they may pay the hospital bill.  Elaine or Brenda at 772-419-6933 will assist you.  If you qualify for VIM Clinic services, you should qualify for these services.  

You may also be contacted by Lissette, Victor or Rafael, with Patient Assistance at Martin Memorial Hospital (772-223-5945 x3337) who can help with the hospital payment process.  They may also search for other payment sources such as Medicaid.  Please cooperate with them as the VIM Clinic does not pay any bills.  
If you do not cooperate, you will be disenrolled permanently from the VIM Clinic.  You will have to make a payment plan for any services rendered for the referral.
While you are a currently registered patient at the Clinic there will be no charge for services provided by the Clinic -- this includes your primary care and specialty visits, labs, a limited number of diagnostic studies and certain medications.  

Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have.  
Thank you for your cooperation.
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